
MAARS Club Meeting – October 9, 2020
Attending: Suzanne Asbury – W0MMA
12 People in Attendance 

Officer Reports: 
President 

 No new report
Vice President 

 No new report 
Treasurer 

 $648.46 
o Cash in hand $65.00, Checking Account $203.30, Repeater Fund $380.16 
o No income or expenses during August
o Future Expenses: none until Jan 2021

Old Business: 
 Membership renewals are due by November 1st
 Officer elections will be held during the November meeting.  If you are interested in any position

(President, Vice President, Secretary or Treasurer), please let us know.
 Dave has had no response from Pat about possibility of moving fusion repeater from current

location to the 911S (Pillsbury Rd) tower.
 MAARS meeting on November 13th will be at Vista Drive-in.  Masks are required unless you are

sitting at your table.  The building at Keats Park is closed to public for the rest of 2020.  It may reopen
in 2021.

New Business:

 Next test session.  Jim Foster was not present for the meeting, therefore there is no confirmation
that the club is hosting a test session in November.

 Discussion on moving the 440 digital repeater from the Outpost Western Store (was RB Outlet)
to Jason Johnson's house West of Wamego.  Hope to test in a couple of weeks using the repeater on our
portable tower.

 New member:  Congratulations to David Dominguez, KF0BBT, for getting his license and a big
welcome for joining the club.  


